Dear Mr. Mayor, Council and Committee

I write this letter on behalf of my household of 3 in Ledyard.

I am writing to express my perspective on the practice of flying flags, explicitly advocating for the exclusive display of the American flag.

The American flag is a powerful symbol of our nation's values, history, and unity. When we display the American flag, we honor the principles of liberty, justice, and equality that are fundamental to our national identity.

While I respect the sentiments associated with the Pride flag the Black Lives Matter flag and other flags that represent a specific group of people, I believe that flying the American flag exclusively emphasizes our shared citizenship and national identity. It reinforces the idea that we are all part of one nation, united under a common banner, and encourages us to celebrate our diversity within that framework.

I encourage us to focus on the American flag as a symbol representing all citizens and fostering a sense of unity and belonging among everyone. Together, we can honor our nation and work toward a future that upholds the values the flag embodies.

In conclusion - We ask that the Town of Ledyard only fly the American Flag as a symbol of all of us.

Thank you for considering our perspective.

Sincerely, Melody, Bradley & Tyler Farris | Address: 591 Colonel Ledyard Hwy, Ledyard CT 06339